

Denise Koopmans and Thomas Bucher appointed to Swiss Post's Board of Directors

02-07-2019

The Extraordinary General Meeting of Swiss Post, held on 2 July 2019, appointed Denise Koopmans and Thomas Bucher as members of the Swiss Post Board of Directors. They replace Marco Durrer and Myriam Meyer, who did not stand for reappointment this spring. Denise Koopmans possesses extensive experience in the fields of IT technology and digitization, while Thomas Bucher brings his expertise in finance and accounting to the Board of Directors.

Marco Durrer and Myriam Meyer did not stand for reappointment at Swiss Post's Ordinary General Meeting in April 2019. Following the appointment of Denise Koopmans and Thomas Bucher, Swiss Post's Board of Directors is now at full strength again. The two new members of the Swiss Post Board of Directors are both highly regarded business leaders who possess substantial expertise in the fields of IT and law as well as economics and finance and have an excellent network of contacts internationally:

Source: Swiss Post